
 
 
Early Career Poster Session Presenter FAQ 

Where is the Early Career Poster Session? 
The Early Career Poster Session will take place in Hall A in the McCormick Place Convention Center 
in Chicago, IL. 

 

When is the Early Career Poster Session? 
The Early Career Poster Session will take place on October 5, 2024, from 6:30–8:30 p.m. CDT. 

 

How many presenters will there be? 
There are approximately 750 presenters at the Early Career Poster Session during Neuroscience 
2024. 

 

How many attendees will there be? 
Including presenters, SfN anticipates approximately 2,000–2,500 attendees at the Early Career 
Poster Session during Neuroscience 2024. 

 

What size is the poster board space? 
Poster boards are 6 feet (1.8m) wide and 4 feet (1.2m) high. 

 

Who do I contact to acquire ADA accommodations for the Early Career 
Poster Session? 
For assistance in acquiring ADA accommodations for the Early Career Poster Session, contact 
meetings@sfn.org. SfN staff will do our best to provide assistance, but without prior notification of 
need, SfN cannot ensure availability of appropriate accommodations. 

 

mailto:meetings@sfn.org


 
 

Can I bring friends, family, or colleagues to the Early Career Poster 
Session? 
Yes. However, all attendees must have a badge to enter the convention center and the poster 
floor. Friends, family, and colleagues who are not registered for the entirety of Neuroscience 2024 
may register as a guest for the day.  

 

Can my guest enter the poster floor early with me? 
No, only presenters may enter early to hang up their poster. To avoid confusion, please have your 
guests enter the poster floor at the session's start.  

 

There’s already a poster hanging in my space. What do I do? 
Pin your poster on top of the hanging poster. Do not throw it away. Do not remove it from the 
board. 

 

Do we need to stay in front of our poster for the entire session? 
Plan to stay at your poster for some time. You’re here to talk about your work. But also, do take time 
to meet other people and see their work, as this is a great opportunity to network.  

 

May I take photographs on the poster floor? 
Please review the photography and recording policy. 

 

Will there be food and beverage available at the poster session? 
No. Be sure to make arrangements to eat/hydrate prior to the session. You may want to consider 
bringing a snack and/or a refillable water bottle.  

 

https://www.sfn.org/meetings/neuroscience-2024/registration/registration-categories
https://www.sfn.org/meetings/meeting-policies-and-guidelines/photography-policy

